

MAUI DIVISION 2145 Kaohu Street, Suite 206 Wailuku, Hawaii 96793-2257

Telephone: 808 244.5508 Facsimile: 808 244 3621

www.hgea.org

March 17, 2016

Mr. Michael Unebasami Associate Vice President for Administrative Affairs University of Hawaii System 2327 Dole Street Honolulu, HI 96822

SUBJECT:

CHANGE IN ORGANIZATIONAL STRUCTURE FOR THE UNIVERSITY

CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII MAUI COLLEGE

Dear Mr. Unebasami:

In response to your letter dated February 19, 2016 regarding the subject consultation, the HGEA does not have any comments or questions at this time. However, we do reserve the right to address any concerns which employees may raise as the restructuring is implemented.

Please feel free to contact me via telephone at 243-4463 or email at ibulosan@hgea.org should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

1dy A. Bulosan Union Agent



March 24, 2016

TO:

Lui Hokoana, Chancellor

FROM:

Michael Unebasa

Associate Vice resident for Administrative Affairs

SUBJECT:

CHANGE IN ORGANIZATIONAL STRUCTURE FOR UHMC UNIVERSITY

CENTER

This is to inform you that we have completed the consultation process with both the University of Hawaii Professional Assembly (UHPA) and the Hawaii Government Employees Association (HGEA). Both Unions have agreed to the proposed changes in the organizational structure. Please approve the proposed organizational charts using the date of this memorandum and resubmit the approved chart to our Community College Budget Office.

c David Tamanaha T. Karen Hanada